
BRITISH 
COLUMBIA VCTC 

October 26, 2016 

Her Worship Lisa Helps 
Mayor, City of Victoria 
1 Centennial Square 
Victoria, BC V8W 1P6 

Dear Mayor Helps: 

Thank you for sharing your Council's recommendation in support of a Bike Right Provincial 
Youth Cycling education framework. The public's interest in cycling has grown significantly 
over the years, and we have been investing in cycling infrastructure across the province. I know 
Victoria has been doing a lot in terms of expanding bike lanes and I agree with you: getting the 
message out about safety to cyclists, motorists and pedestrians is key. 

I see that you have already shared a copy of your message with the Honourable Todd Stone, 
Minister of Transportation and Infrastructure. He will ensure that your comments are included in 
those related discussions. 

Thank you, again, for writing. I appreciate receiving your recommendation. 

Sincerely. 

Christy Clark 
Premier 
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